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The Knights Annual Fund is STMCs annual fundraising
campaign designed to raise needed funds for
important programs and initiatives not covered by
tuition and government funding.  
In making a gift to the Knights Annual
Fund, you are contributing to the 
success of every student in his or
her pursuit of excellence in the areas 
of faith, academics, arts, athletics, and 
advocacy & action, and equipping our 
Knights with the tools to make a positive 
contribution to the Earth and its people.

SUPPORTKNIGHTS.CA

The Official Newsletter of the STMC Parents Association
https://www.facebook.com/STMCParentsAssociation

Questions? Comments? Email: stmcpacommunications@my.stmc.bc.ca

IMPORTANT DATES
Dec 1 - Early Dismissal
Dec 2 - Christmas Music Knight
Dec 3 - Grad Buddy Photo sessions
Dec 5 - Pro D Day - No Classes
Dec 12 -15 - Christmas Spirit week
Dec 16 - Jan 2 - Christmas Break - School closed
Jan 3 - School reopens
Jan 4 - Late start
Jan 10 - STMC Open House
Jan 13 - Red Day
Jan 18 - Late Start

IT'S BEGINNING TO LOOK A
LOT LIKE CHRISTMAS...!

Is it too early to prepare for Christmas? We think not.
The PA Decorations team has been busy bringing some
sparkle and cheer to STMC!  Sincere thanks to the
many volunteers who signed up to help; together, we
put up trees, lights, and a "JOY"ful back-drop in the
cafeteria to gather around and celebrate Christmas.
Additionally, the PA welcomes "Elf on a shelf", Charlie &
Bella, to our Decorations team!

KNIGHTS ANNUAL FUND
CAMPAIGN

Be sure to follow their fun journey
on our socials pages (insert PA
FB/IG handles here) as they get
up to all kinds of mischief within
our school halls. Stay tuned for
our inaugural "Elven Games"
scavenger hunt for some great
PRIZES!
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Outgrown uniform that you no longer need? We are in need of
donations of used uniforms in good condition for our next big used
uniform sale on January 14th - please drop 
your donations off at the school office.  
Funds raised are used to support school 
initiatives including hosting events such 
as Open House and Music Knight.

BUY  TICKETS FOR
MUSIC KNIGHT

MONTHLY PRAYER 
MEETING
Join us for our next in person
prayer meeting on Fri Dec 9th at
8:30am in the school chapel.  Coffee
and treats to follow! 

Can't attend in person?   Join us for
the next virtual meeting 
on Wed. Dec 14 at 7pm. 
Register HERE

Prayer petitions can be 
submitted via instagram
@STMCPACommunications.

STMC PA
OUTDOOR-
CONNECT
Love the outdoors? 
We invite all parents and
teachers to join.  Click HERE
to get notified about
upcoming dates!

STMC CHRISTMAS MUSIC KNIGHT - DEC 2

USED UNIFORM WANTED!

Questions? Please contact Alison Sutherland at
alimuss@yahoo.com or Sam Coletta at

scoletta@telus.net

STMC GREEN CLUB
SAVE YOUR BOTTLES!  The STMC
Green Club will be doing a bottle
drive in January.   All funds raised
will go to the Green Team to assist
them with their Environmental
Projects i.e the Green Team
Garden. Stay tuned for more info.

CHRISTMAS 
TOY DRIVE - DEC 13

The PA Executive Committee and PA Committees team leads would like to wish all

STMC families and loved ones a blessed and joyful Christmas; may the love and peace of

Christ fill your homes this Christmas season and into the new year!




The annual Toys for Kids Drive
organized by the Blessed Edmund Rice
Team will take place on Tues Dec 13
starting at 7am.  Toy donations for very
young children to teenagers are needed
to help struggling families in our
community. Monetary donations also
accepted. Students who donate a toy on 
 the day will receive a pancake breakfast!
Questions? Contact Mr. Mattiazzo 
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